
 

 

 
 
 

 
PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 
 
LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS NO 48 of 2012 

Our Ref:  TM/PYD/01/2012  

9 July 2012 
 
 

Removal of Craft, from Barriera Wharf and Lascaris Wharf - Grand Harbour. 
 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies that The Malta Jazz Festival will be held  
along the street between Barriera Wharf and Lascaris Wharf in Grand Harbour as shown hatched on 
attached plan. The Jazz festival will be held between Thursday 19 July 2012 and Saturday 21 July 
2012. 
 
In view of the above, owners of craft lying in the above mentioned area, are to remove these by 0900 
Hours of Thursday 19 July 2012 . 

 
Vessels navigating close to the above area are to obey any instructions that are issued by the Valletta 
Port Control (VTS). 
 
Chart affected: BA 177 
       

 
   




